
Avian Influenza
Prevention Zone

Due to the increase in cases across England and
the outbreak of Highly Pathogenic Avian Influenza in
Shropshire, APHA has introduced mandatory
housing measures in Shropshire from Monday the
27th of January.
See more on GOV.UK:

www.shropshi re.gov.uk
Gene ral Enquiries: 0345 678 9000

Keepers in Shropshire
must house their birds


